
 
26 February 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Update on Covid-19 

 

Further to my update yesterday we continue to follow advice from the Public Health              

England. Our ski trip returned from the Piedmont region of Italy where the advice              

remains on being vigilant in case symptoms appear.  

 

The following symptoms may develop in the 14 days after exposure to someone who has               

Covid-19 infection: 

 

● cough 

● difficulty in breathing 

● fever 

 

The advice we continue to receive from Public Health England is for anyone showing              

symptoms to self isolate for 14 days and call 111 for further testing. Those without               

symptoms should continue as normal. 

 

We recognise this is a dynamic situation which continues to evolve. We are monitoring              

developments closely each day and will keep everyone updated. We encourage all            

parents/carers and children to remain vigilant to any symptoms. 

 

We are providing hand sanitisers across the school site and are promoting the good              

hygiene messages contained within the ​Public Health England posters​. 
 

Should you have any concerns please do not hesitate to contact us at school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Justin Humphreys 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/866771/Coronavirus_advice_for_education_settings_poster.pdf

